
SAS reaches agreement with Norwegian
cabin crew unions
SAS and the Norwegian cabin unions, NKF and SNK, have this morning reached an
agreement on new collective bargaining agreements.

SAS and the Norwegian cabin unions have now concluded mediation and come to an
agreement. During the four-day strike a limited number of flights were affected primarily in
Norway. By tomorrow SAS expects the traffic program to be back to its normal operations.

- I am very pleased to report that we now have come to an agreement. Finally, we can resume
normal operations and fly our customers to their desired destinations and continue our important
work going forward, says Kjetil Håbjørg, Chief Airline Services in SAS

- We sincerely apologize to our customers that have been impacted by this strike, continues
Håbjørg.

- Today’s agreement means that we now can put our full focus on finalizing the restructuring of
SAS and set the course to build and grow a profitable airline that can offer world-class
travel experience and network to our customers, says Håbjørg.

SAS is expecting operations to be restored throughout the day. Passengers are kindly asked to
check the latest information at sas.no.

For more information, please contact:  
 SAS Press Office, phn +46 8 797 2944

SAS, Scandinavia's leading airline since 1946, operates from its principal hub at Copenhagen Airport
(CPH), complemented by hubs in Oslo (OSL) and Stockholm (ARN).
Our mission is to connect Scandinavia with the world and the world with Scandinavia. Each year, SAS
serves more than 25 million passengers and transports 55 tons of cargo to 135 destinations across
Europe, the USA, and Asia. With a passionate workforce of over 10,000 colleagues, we collaborate with
partners and customers to drive transformative changes in aviation. We are committed to achieving net-
zero emissions by 2050, embodying the visionary spirit of our founders: “To move from the old to what is
about to come, is the only tradition worth keeping”. Innovation and societal progress are at the heart of
everything we do.

For more information, visit our website at www.flysas.com or follow us on social media for the latest
updates and promotions.

http://www.sas.no/
http://www.flysas.com/

